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HALF-YEAR FINANCIAL REPORT AT JUNE 30th, 2017 PUBLISHED 

 

Milan, August 1st, 2017 - Falck Renewables S.p.A. informs that the Half-year Financial Report at June 30th, 

2017, approved by the Board of Directors held on July, 31st 2017, as well as the report of the external 

auditors, is available to the public at Falck Renewables’ registered office, on the website of the Company 

(www.falckrenewables.eu) and on the website of the authorized central storage mechanism “eMarket 

SDIR” www.emarketstorage.com. 

 

 

For information:   

Giorgio BOTTA - Investor Relators - tel. +39.02.2433.3338 

Alessandra RUZZU - Media Relations - tel. +39.02.2433.2360 


